
Archbishop Damiano School and St. John of God Community Services uƟlize SchoolMessenger, which is a 

leading provider of noƟficaƟon services for parental/caregiver/employee/volunteer outreach, emergency 

broadcasts, student aƩendance and general announcements. The system automaƟcally contacts parents/

caregivers, employees and volunteers to provide Ɵmely communicaƟon of a variety of informaƟon.  

SchoolMessenger is used to complement Archbishop Damiano School and St. John of God Community 

Services community outreach efforts and emergency preparedness procedures, and to announce upcoming 

events. UƟlizaƟon of the SchoolMessenger system is intended to reinforce Archbishop Damiano School and 

St. John of God Community Services’ commitment to remain personally connected to parents, caregivers, 

employees and volunteers.  

Due to new FCC guidelines, St. John of God Community Services and Archbishop Damiano School must have 

wriƩen consent from each individual wishing to receive non‐emergency noƟficaƟons via email, phone or 

text. Non‐emergency messages can include, but are not limited to, general announcements, school events, 

program‐related noƟficaƟons.   

If you would like to join St. John of God Community Services and Archbishop Damiano School’s general 

announcement registry, please fill out you name and informaƟon, below.  

If you wish to change or revoke your registraƟon at any Ɵme, please email communicaƟons@sjogcs.org or 

call Shannon Reyes at (856) 848‐4700, ext 1231.  

SchoolMessenger Notification Service 

Contact Preferences: Email Phone SMS Text 

First and Last Name: 

Phone:  

Email: 

Cell Phone (SMS Text): 

I give St. John  of God Community Services and Archbishop Damaino School permission to contact me via 

the communicaƟon channels listed above for all general announcements, including, but not limited to, 

general announcements, school events, program‐related noƟficaƟons.   

Signature Date 


